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German Studies

Conversation with the AZ AATG former President Melanie Mello

The past president Melanie Mello of the Arizona Chapter of the
American Association of Teachers of German will share information on
the SPARK program - an AATG and Goethe Institute initiative to "spark"
interest in German.

Please join us on Friday, November 4th from 2:30 PM - 3:30 PM in the
Weaver Science and Engineering Library, Room 212

INFO:german.arizona.edu



